WANZ Member Business Letterhead.

(Please change the text to suit the circumstances.) 

Customer’s Name

Address

City / Town

Dear 

Thank you for your enquiry for supply by our company.

Congratulations on the establishment of your new company.  We would like to extend our best wishes for the success of your business.

We believe that extending credit to new businesses such as yours is essential to the future of WANZ MEMBER BUSINESS NAME LTD (the supplier).  It also provides vital operating efficiencies and working capital to your business.

The currently low rates of interest enable us to offer monthly credit accounts at a small cost.  The possibility of bad debts, which could represent a large cost to our business and ultimately to our customers is a concern to us, as I am sure it will be to you in your business.  Because of this concern, WANZ MEMBER BUSINESS NAME LTD gives careful consideration to all credit applications.  As new businesses and companies have a limited trading record, it is not possible for us to make any objective assessment of their credit worthiness.

To compensate for the absence of trading history, WANZ MEMBER BUSINESS NAME LTD have developed a policy of asking all Directors of companies applying for credit, that have been established within the last three years, to complete a personal guarantee.

I hope that you will not be offended by our request for your Directors to complete a personal guarantee.  I have taken the liberty of enclosing the guarantee document with this letter in the hope that you will photocopy it onto your letterhead, complete it and return it.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter please ring me at our office.

Yours faithfully

WANZ MEMBER BUSINESS NAME LTD
John Smith

FINANCIAL CONTROLLERl
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